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Dear Consultee  
 
Section 75 of the Northern Ireland Act 1998 (the Act) requires public 
authorities, in carrying out their functions relating to Northern Ireland, to 
have due regard to the need to promote equality of opportunity and regard to 
the desirability of promoting good relations across a range of categories 
outlined in the Act.  
 
During 2019-20 Loughs Agency reviewed its Disability Action Plan. 
 
The new three-year Disability Action Plan (2020-2023), sets out the steps 
the Agency is taking to address any issues concerning disability.  This Plan 
was developed following a review of the previous Disability Action Plan.  The 
draft Disability Action Plan is available on our website at: www.loughs-
agency.org.  
 
The Agency welcomes any comments or questions on our Disability Action 
Plan consultation.  
 
The best way to respond is either by email or by post to:    
 
Name: John Paul O’Doherty 
Title: Interim Director of Corporate Services  
Phone number: 028 71 342100   
Email: jp.odoherty@loughs-agency.org   
 
Loughs Agency is happy to receive comments via telephone if preferable. 
 
RESPONDING TO THIS CONSULTATION  
 
Responses to this consultation are invited until 5pm on 24th February 2021. 
 
Please note that these documents are available in a range of formats on 
request. Please contact us with your requirements.  
 

http://www.loughs-agency.org/
http://www.loughs-agency.org/
mailto:jp.odoherty@loughs-agency.org


 

 

To support transparency, all responses to this consultation will be made 
public. This will include the name of the responding organisation (if 
applicable).  However, individual names will only be published if you provide 
your written consent.  Your contact details will not be published.  (Please be 
aware that any information provided in response to this consultation could 
be made publicly available if required under a Freedom of Information 
Request). 
 
UPDATE OF CONSULTATION REGISTER 
 
Every year Loughs Agency updates its Section 75 consultation register. We 
would like to know if you still wish to remain on our list of consultees. If you 
wish to be removed, please email general@loughs-agency.org and advise 
accordingly. If you do not have an email facility, you can contact Loughs 
Agency by telephone on 02871 342100 or by post at the address below. 
 
Loughs Agency wishes to ensure that its contact database is up-to-date. If 
this letter was addressed incorrectly, please inform us the correct version of 
your address. Please also provide your email address, website address, and 
telephone number as appropriate. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
 

JP O’Doherty  
Interim Director of Corporate Services  
 

Phone number: 028 71 342100  
Email: jp.odoherty@loughs-agency.org   
Website: www.loughs-agency.org  
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